Minutes April 2009 Meeting

JFK Fitness Center Board of Directors
Date:


April 8, 2009
Time:


9:00 AM

Place:


JFK Fitness Center
Attendees:

Erika Alperin

John Burt

Bob Broadhurst 

Allen Jokinen
Steve Mills
Deborah Osborne
Stephen Phillips
Bruce Cohen

Absent:

Stephen M. McMullin
Tom Pendleton

Secretary’s Minutes.  Allen Jokinen’s minutes of the last meeting, previously distributed by email, were approved by the Board.

Treasurer’s Reports.  Steve Mills’ expense and staff time reports, previously distributed by email, were reviewed and discussed by the Board.

Staffing.  Our two interns, from UMass in Boston, will be leaving at the end of May.  Bruce Cohen is working on replacements.  Bruce has established a relationship with UMass.  He recently spoke at their Career Day.
Equipment.  The Center recently acquired a new rack for the small weights and another rack for the kettle bell weights and bars used at the cable crossover.  It has helped the floor be neater and more organized.  The Board discussed the possibility of purchasing an additional rack for accessory bars.
Membership.  The interns contacted some members who had very low use in recent months.  A number of them reported difficulty and delay in entering and passing through security of the JFK Building.  It was suggested that they try a different time.  This approach has apparently had some success.  It has been noticed that there are an increased number of members exercising later in the afternoon.
There has been a slight increase in the number of new members from the EPA.  This may be due to the delay in the EPA move to Post Office Square.

Defibrillator.  The new AED has been set up in the Center.  It is a very nice looking installation.

Improved Web Site.  Geraldo Salazar has been working on enhancements to our web site.  A couple of small snags in the distribution of the newsletter apparently have been resolved.

The Board reviewed three alternate home pages proposed by Geraldo.  The Board members will vote via email.
Security Cameras.  The new security cameras seem to be working out very well and achieving the intended purpose of enhancing Center security.  Incidents of off-hour access to the Center is recorded and reviewed.

Biggest Loser Contest.  Only ten participants signed up.  This is appreciably less than last year when there were some fifty participants.  This may be due to the new requirement that participants have to be members and/or the time of year.  Next time, we will hold the contest in January (when the Center has a number of new memberships due to New Year’s resolutions).
It will still be a very useful experience for our staff and the contest participants.

Respectfully submitted,
Allen Jokinen
Meeting Agenda for April 8th – 9 AM

· Secretary’s Minutes

· Treasurer’s Report
· Bruce’s Updates (Membership, Equipment, Staff, Contests) 

· Unfinished Business
· Defibrillator & Web Projects (Bruce)

· Revision of By Laws

· New Business
· None

· Announcements
· Next board meeting – May 13th, 2009 – 9 AM

